Bulletin and Pulpit Announcements – September 2013
(May also be forwarded by e-mail to friends and associates)
September 1- Three Announcements

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat™ in English, September 6-8:  Rachel’s Vineyard™ is an extraordinary opportunity for any person who struggles with the emotional and spiritual pain of abortion.  The weekend is a unique and effective process designed specifically to help you experience the mercy and compassion of God.  This process is extremely helpful for those who have difficulty forgiving themselves or others.  The weekend will help your soul find a voice and transform the pain of the past into hope!  For more information and to register, contact healing@racheldallas.org or the Abortion AfterCare-Healing helpline 214-544-CARE (2273) in English, or sanacion@racheldallas.org or 972-679-4760 in Spanish, or visit racheldallas.org.  All inquiries are kept strictly confidential. 

Speakers Bureau Training Workshop, September 14:  9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon at St. Monica Catholic Church, 9933 Midway Rd., Dallas 75220, in Room 212 of the Family Center.  "The harvest is great, but the laborers are few."  This is a great opportunity to learn about the CPLC Speakers Bureau and how you can make a big difference in spreading the pro-life message! Please RSVP to Jan Storey, 972-986-5463 or jstorey@prolifedallas.org.  

Blessing and Mass for Sidewalk Counselors & Prayer Partners, September 14:  5:00 p.m., at the Cathedral Shrine of the Virgin of Guadalupe, 2215 Ross Ave., Dallas 75201.  Please join us as Bishop Douglas Deshotel celebrates Mass and prays a special blessing upon the Sidewalk Counselors and Prayer Partners who stand vigil for the precious unborn outside the five abortion centers in Dallas, offering supportive prayers and loving alternatives to abortion.  Sidewalk Counselors and Prayer Partners are encouraged to attend this special Mass with their families and enjoy the reception beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the Grand Salon.  If you are a Sidewalk Counselor or Prayer Partner and plan to attend, please contact Joanne Underwood, 469-767-5785 or junderwood@prolifedallas.org, or Rachael Rodriguez, rrodriguez@prolifedallas.org.       

September 8- Three Announcements
Speakers Bureau Training Workshop, September 14,  9:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon at St. Monica Catholic Church, 9933 Midway Rd., Dallas 75220, in Room 212 of the Family Center.  "The harvest is great, but the laborers are few."  This is a great opportunity to learn about the CPLC Speakers Bureau and how you can make a big difference in spreading the pro-life message! Please RSVP to Jan Storey, 972-986-5463 or jstorey@prolifedallas.org.  

Blessing and Mass for Sidewalk Counselors & Prayer Partners, September 14,  5:00 p.m., at the Cathedral Shrine of the Virgin of Guadalupe, 2215 Ross Ave., Dallas 75201.  Please join us as Bishop Douglas Deshotel celebrates Mass and prays a special blessing upon the Sidewalk Counselors and Prayer Partners who stand vigil for the precious unborn outside the five abortion centers in Dallas, offering supportive prayers and loving alternatives to abortion.  Sidewalk Counselors and Prayer Partners are encouraged to attend this special Mass with their families and enjoy the reception beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the Grand Salon.  If you are a Sidewalk Counselor or Prayer Partner and plan to attend, please contact Joanne Underwood, 469-767-5785 or junderwood@prolifedallas.org, or Rachael Rodriguez, rrodriguez@prolifedallas.org.       

The “Not So Underground Railroad”:  Activating Youth in the Movement to Abolish Abortion, September 21, 2:00 p.m.  High school students are invited to join us for an afternoon of dynamic speakers, pro-life service projects, and a monthly pro-life challenge. For more information contact Youth For Life Director Jacquelyn Smith, 972-416-9591, or jsmith@prolifedallas.org. 

September 15 - Three Announcements
The “Not So Underground Railroad”:  Activating Youth in the Movement to Abolish Abortion, September 21, 2:00 p.m.  High school students are invited to join us for an afternoon of dynamic speakers, pro-life service projects, and a monthly pro-life challenge. For more information contact Youth For Life Director Jacquelyn Smith, 972-416-9591, or jsmith@prolifedallas.org. 

40 Days for Life-Dallas Kickoff Rally, September 24, 6:30 p.m., Harry S. Moss Park, 8000 Greenville Ave., Dallas 75231 (SE corner of Royal and Greenville), featuring 40 Days for Life National Team Member Steve Karlen.  Join us as we kick off the next 40 Days for Life campaign in Dallas, holding the record as the largest campaign vigil in the world (5,000 strong)!  For more information, please visit prolifedallas.org/40days or contact Dallas campaign director Lauren Muzyka, 972-365-4305, or 40days@prolifedallas.org.

40 Days for Life-Dallas, September 25-November 3.  40 Days for Life is a focused pro-life effort that consists of 40 days of prayer and fasting, 40 days of peaceful vigil, and 40 days of community outreach. Dallas, home to the largest 40 Days for Life vigil in the world, is once again joining with hundreds of cities nationwide in this powerful, life-affirming and life-saving campaign!  The ecumenical prayer vigil is being held 24 hours a day, 7 days a week outside the Southwestern late-term abortion center, 8616 Greenville Ave., Dallas 75243 (NE corner of Royal & Greenville).  We are praying that, with God’s help, this effort will help bring an end to abortion not only in our city but also throughout America!  Churches of all denominations are needed to sponsor a day or block of hours during this solemn prayer vigil.  For more information, please visit prolifedallas.org/40days or contact Dallas campaign director Lauren Muzyka, 972-365-4305, or 40days@prolifedallas.org.

September 22 – Three Announcements  

40 Days for Life-Dallas Kickoff Rally, September 24, 6:30 p.m., Harry S. Moss Park, 8000 Greenville Ave., Dallas 75231 (SE corner of Royal and Greenville), featuring 40 Days for Life National Team Member Steve Karlen.  Join us as we kick off the next 40 Days for Life campaign in Dallas, holding the record as the largest campaign vigil in the world (5,000 strong)!  For more information, please visit prolifedallas.org/40days or contact Dallas campaign director Lauren Muzyka, 972-365-4305, or 40days@prolifedallas.org.

40 Days for Life-Dallas, September 25-November 3.  40 Days for Life is a focused pro-life effort that consists of 40 days of prayer and fasting, 40 days of peaceful vigil, and 40 days of community outreach. Dallas, home to the largest 40 Days for Life vigil in the world, is once again joining with hundreds of cities nationwide in this powerful, life-affirming and life-saving campaign!  The ecumenical prayer vigil is being held 24 hours a day, 7 days a week outside the Southwestern late-term abortion center, 8616 Greenville Ave., Dallas 75243 (NE corner of Royal & Greenville).  We are praying that, with God’s help, this effort will help bring an end to abortion not only in our city but also throughout America!  Churches of all denominations are needed to sponsor a day or block of hours during this solemn prayer vigil.  For more information, please visit prolifedallas.org/40days or contact Dallas campaign director Lauren Muzyka, 972-365-4305, or 40days@prolifedallas.org.

Rachel's Vineyard™ Retreat in Spanish, October 4-6.  Rachel’s Vineyard™ is an extraordinary opportunity for any person who struggles with the emotional and spiritual pain of abortion.  The weekend is a unique and effective process designed specifically to help you experience the mercy and compassion of God.  This process is extremely helpful for those who have difficulty forgiving themselves or others.  The weekend will help your soul find a voice and transform the pain of the past into hope!  For more information and to register, contact healing@racheldallas.org or the Abortion AfterCare-Healing helpline, 214-544-CARE (2273) in English or sanacion@racheldallas.org or 972-679-4760 in Spanish or visit racheldallas.org.  All inquiries are kept strictly confidential. 

September 29- Three Announcements
40 Days for Life-Dallas, September 25-November 3.  40 Days for Life is a focused pro-life effort that consists of 40 days of prayer and fasting, 40 days of peaceful vigil, and 40 days of community outreach. Dallas, home to the largest 40 Days for Life vigil in the world, is once again joining with hundreds of cities nationwide in this powerful, life-affirming and life-saving campaign!  The ecumenical prayer vigil is being held 24 hours a day, 7 days a week outside the Southwestern late-term abortion center, 8616 Greenville Ave., Dallas 75243 (NE corner of Royal & Greenville).  We are praying that, with God’s help, this effort will help bring an end to abortion not only in our city but also throughout America!  Churches of all denominations are needed to sponsor a day or block of hours during this solemn prayer vigil.  For more information, please visit prolifedallas.org/40days or contact Dallas campaign director Lauren Muzyka, 972-365-4305, or 40days@prolifedallas.org.

Rachel's Vineyard™ Retreat in Spanish, October 4-6.  Rachel’s Vineyard™ is an extraordinary opportunity for any person who struggles with the emotional and spiritual pain of abortion.  The weekend is a unique and effective process designed specifically to help you experience the mercy and compassion of God.  This process is extremely helpful for those who have difficulty forgiving themselves or others.  The weekend will help your soul find a voice and transform the pain of the past into hope!  For more information and to register, contact healing@racheldallas.org or the Abortion AfterCare-Healing helpline, 214-544-CARE (2273) in English or sanacion@racheldallas.org or 972-679-4760 in Spanish or visit racheldallas.org.  All inquiries are kept strictly confidential. 

The “Not So Underground Railroad”:  Activating Youth in the Movement to Abolish Abortion, October 12, 2:00 p.m.  High school students are invited to join us for an afternoon of dynamic speakers, pro-life service projects, and a monthly pro-life challenge. For more information contact Youth For Life Director Jacquelyn Smith, 972-416-9591, or jsmith@prolifedallas.org. 

October 6 – Five Announcements
40 Days for Life-Dallas, September 25-November 3.  40 Days for Life is a focused pro-life effort that consists of 40 days of prayer and fasting, 40 days of peaceful vigil, and 40 days of community outreach. Dallas, home to the largest 40 Days for Life vigil in the world, is once again joining with hundreds of cities nationwide in this powerful, life-affirming and life-saving campaign!  The ecumenical prayer vigil is being held 24 hours a day, 7 days a week outside the Southwestern late-term abortion center, 8616 Greenville Ave., Dallas 75243 (NE corner of Royal & Greenville).  We are praying that, with God’s help, this effort will help bring an end to abortion not only in our city but also throughout America!  Churches of all denominations are needed to sponsor a day or block of hours during this solemn prayer vigil.  For more information, please visit prolifedallas.org/40days or contact Dallas campaign director Lauren Muzyka, 972-365-4305, or 40days@prolifedallas.org.

The “Not So Underground Railroad”:  Activating Youth in the Movement to Abolish Abortion, October 12, 2:00 p.m.  High school students are invited to join us for an afternoon of dynamic speakers, pro-life service projects, and a monthly pro-life challenge. For more information contact Youth For Life Director Jacquelyn Smith, 972-416-9591, or jsmith@prolifedallas.org. 
Respect Life Month Mass, Adoration & Rosary Procession for an End to Abortion in Dallas, October 19.  The Mass will be celebrated at 8:00 a.m. by Dallas Auxiliary Bishop Doug Deshotel at St. Patrick Catholic Church, 9643 Ferndale Rd., Dallas 75238, with special prayers for the unborn and an end to abortion.  Mass will include a Special Blessing of all Respect Life Ministers and Volunteers (all those involved in any pro-life ministry as staff or volunteers are invited to receive this blessing).  Mass will be followed by Eucharistic Adoration and a Rosary Procession by bus to the Southwestern late-term abortion center, 8616 Greenville Ave., Dallas 75243 (NE corner of Royal & Greenville) – the site of the Fall 40 Days for Life-Dallas Vigil.  We will return to St. Patrick for the closing Benediction.  For more information, contact Lauren Muzyka, 972-365-4305, or lmuzyka@prolifedallas.org.    

40 Days for Life - Dallas Youth Day & Midway Picnic, October 19, 11:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m., Harry S. Moss Park, 8000 Greenville Ave. (SE corner of Royal & Greenville, across the street from the vigil site).   The presence of our youth prayerfully standing witness against the killing of the unborn is a powerful and awe-inspiring message!   From 12 noon – 1 p.m., youth (with their chaperones) are invited to participate in prayerful balloon demonstration – “sort of flash mob” – outside the Southwestern late-term abortion center.  Participants will meet at 11:30 a.m. in Harry S. Moss Park, 8000 Greenville (across from the vigil site) for distribution of balloons and then process to the vigil site for an hour prayer.   Following the hour of prayer, all are invited to a picnic lunch in the park at 1:00 p.m. with a dynamic speaker and music!  To sign up your youth group, please contact 40 Days for Life-Dallas Campaign Director Lauren Muzyka 40days@prolifedallas.org or 972-365-4305.  Youth under 18 must be accompanied to the vigil site by a Safe Environment-cleared chaperone or parent.  

13th Annual CPLC Classic/Bishop’s Cup Pro-Life Charity Golf Tournament, October 21.  Tee-off is at 12:30 p.m. at The Tribute Golf Club, 1000 Lebanon Rd., The Colony 75056.  Registration fees are $700 per foursome or $175 if you sign up as an individual.  Registration and lunch begin at 11:00 a.m.  Buffet dinner and awards presentation to begin right after close of play at 5:30.  For sponsorship and tournament information, contact Jim Walker, 972-270-3019 or golf@prolifedallas.org.  Make your reservations or donations online at prolifedallas.org/golf.

